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I am a Jewish American Oregonian who has been offended by the appalling anti-

semitic actions of the Oregon Food Bank as of late. The Oregon Food Bank should 

be a non-political institution that only focuses on the hunger needs of American 

citizens in our local Oregon communities, and not focused on political matters on the 

national and especially international levels. There should also be no biases and racist 

behaviors being displayed by anybody employed or volunteering with this agency. 

The Oregon government needs to be tracking and auditing this agency to making 

sure it's sticking to it's mission and goal statements and their job description. Please 

vote YES on SB 644. Thank you. 


